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Framework for Intellectual Property Rights in 2015-2018 

In the establishment of the Intellectual Property Rights cell of Pt. 
Ravishankar Shukla University, the faculty and scholars hoped to 
translate their intellectual properties into innovative products, 
processes, and services for commercialization in the economy. IPR 
cell was established by the University in 2015. UGC notifications and 
constant directives to academic institutions led to the preparation of a 
draft IPR policy for the University. Dr. Swarnlata Saraf prepared the 
first draft of the document with the objective of transferring academic 
technology to the industry. Under the aegis of Prof. S.K. Pandey, 
Vice Chancellor of the University, a four-member committee was 
formed in 2017: Prof. Mitashree Mitra from the Department of 
Anthropology, Prof. H.K. Pathak from the Department of Statistics, 
Prof. B. Hassan from the Department of Education, and Prof. 
Swarnlata Saraf from the University Institute of Pharmacy. In many 
sessions of the committee meetings the draft was discussed in depth. 
The prepared draft was sent to three vice-chancellors for their 
suggestions: Prof. A.K. Pati, Vice-Chancellor, Gangadhar Meher 
University (GMU), Sambalpur, Odisha, Prof. M.K.Verma, 
Chhattisgarh and Prof. Shailendra Saraf, Hemchand Yadav 
University, Durg. After receiving the suggestions, the draft policy 
was altered, which was then sent to the committee for review. The 
committee recommended that the university authority proceed with 
the process. Under the chairmanship of Professor K.L.Verma, Vice-
Chancellor of the University, the University authority passed the 
revised IPR policy on 25th October 2018 as Pt. Ravi Shankar Shukla 
University Regulation 181 under section (5) of the University Act 
1973. The IPR Policy Framework committee would like to thanks 
University Finance Controller Mr. Umesh Agrawal and his 
subordinate Dr. Hemant Sharma for their support.



 
 



 
  



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


